Happy Mid-Summer!

Services at Westminster United Church will reconvene this Sunday, August 4<sup>th</sup> with our friends from FAM joining us.

Marg McCulley will be the worship leader this Sunday.

Thank-you to this Sunday's Volunteers:

Elder in Charge: Anna-Marie Hancock

Scripture Reader: Marg Laing

Sound Operator: Pat Evans

Greeter: Albina Jackson Coffee Hosts: WUC Choir

PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Neilsen

Minutes for Mission: Sharon Clay

Also, thank-you to Debi Hoefling for volunteering as an Admin on WUC's Facebook Page ©

See you all soon!

Due to ongoing construction by Little Owl, the church office will not reopen until August 7<sup>th</sup>

## Janice Condon has requested the following invitation be announced:

Joyce Condon's 100th Birthday

Come and Go, Cake, tea/coffee

Saturday August 10th 2:30pm to 4:30pm. River Ridge Seniors Village, 4 River Ridge Drive N.W.